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OUR SCHOOL VALUES: RESPECT – UNDERSTANDING – PEACE – HONESTY – RESPONSIBILITY – TEAMWORK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

           

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Competition Winner! 
As part of the King's Coronation 
celebrations this year the local Parish 
Council organised a competition for 
children to design an image to go on 
the back of special commemorative 
mugs.  We are thrilled to let you know 
that the competition winner was Megan 
T (Y5).  Children brought home their 

fab coronation mugs this 
week, which have been 
kindly donated to every 
child in the school by the 
local Parish Council.  

Thank you and congratulations Megan. 

NEWSLETTER 
 

11th May 2023 
It’s so lovely to finally have some sunny, warm weather.  I hope everyone enjoyed their Coronation 
weekend and watched some of the fabulous celebrations on television.  We are having a very busy 
May this year, with two bank holidays, our May Fair, two school residentials for years 5 and 6 and 
our school class photos (24th May), all before half term! 

 

Finally, new beginnings in Little Peppers over the Coronation  
Weekend, as our very own Charles and Camilla hatched under the  
very watchful eye of Mr Young.  Miss Jeanes was so thrilled to hear  
the good news that she even popped in over the bank holiday to  
meet (and cuddle) our new fluffy friends.  Don’t they look cute! 
 
 

Along the theme of the Coronation, Mrs 
Birley shared a new Michael Morpurgo book 
she found in a bookshop recently, A Boy who 
Would be King.  This symbolic story tells 
how, with the help of a tiny acorn, a wise old 
woman gives a lonely child, who would 

be king, the courage and determination to change the 
world for the better, for everyone. It would be good to think 
that we will all do the same in our own small or large ways. 

1 Chronicles 28:20 
David also said to Solomon his son, “Be strong and 
courageous and do the work. Do not be afraid or 
discouraged, for the LORD God, my God is with you. He 
will not fail you or forsake you until all the work for the 
service of the temple of the LORD is finished. 

Honey Pots’ Sponsored Scoot 

What a great time year 1 had with 
their sponsored scoot.  Miss 
Bovington was thrilled with their 
enthusiasm, and the class have 
raised a substantial amount of 
money to go towards their school trip 
to the Chiltern Open Air Museum.  
What a fun way to raise funds.  
Thank you to the parents who 
supported this class activity and to all 
the friends and relatives who 
sponsored our Honey Pots.  

Such an exciting afternoon! 

Some of our pupils took part in a Y3/4 football tournament 
with five other local schools last Friday at Chesham United 
Football Club.  The children were so excited and so many 
forms were returned, that Mr Jackson had ask if we could 
send over two teams!   Although the weather threatened 
torrential rain, both teams played extremely well and one 
of the teams won the tournament.  Mr Jackson said the 
children in both teams were absolute stars! 

 

 

 

 

 
Please stay after the 

Coronation afternoon for a 

fun-filled end to the week. 


